
 

 

 
 

WORK INFORMATION: Replacement of a culvert – Smith-Léonard 

Road 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Replacement of a culvert – Smith-Léonard Road 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

September 25, 2020 – 4:00 p.m. 

 

What you should know: 

• Smith-Léonard Road (section towards Route 148) will be partially closed to traffic on Monday, September 
28, 2020 between 7:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

• The Municipality will be carrying out work to replace a culvert at the intersection of Route 148 and Smith-
Léonard Road. 

• One of two lanes will be closed alternately. 

• This obstruction may be postponed due to operational constraints or weather conditions. 

• Compliance with the signage in place is essential for the safety of road users and workers. 

Where to inquire: 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com ; 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun%20/

